09/26/2002 10:03 Premier Nova Scotia - Digby Neck Quany

From:

Theima Bliss theima Bliss

cpremier@gov.ns.ca>

To: Date: Sun, Sep 22, 2002 7:30 PM

Subject:

Digby Neck Quarry

ENVIRONMENT & LABOUR

92302021

Dear Premier Hamm,

I am e-mailing to you with regard to the plans to allow a quarry to go ahead on the Digby Neck. Have you not heard the objections of the people who live on, and around, the proposed site of the quarry?

May I ask you if YOU and your family would care to live in the vicinity of the workings of this quarry with the hours of noise the crushers will make and the dust and pollution that will ensue?

No. I do not live on the Digby Neck but I have read and heard all about it. The benefits to the local people as regards jobs will not be many - so that is hardly a reason to grant this project the "go ahead" Please consider AGAIN, VERY CAREFULLY, before this rape of a beautiful area is allowed to proceed.

With respect, Thelma Bliss, Lakeville, N.S.

> Please include this with DM 5423. cc: Premier & Mark Parent, MLA. Due Date Oct. 2

> > 902 424 0569

PAGE. 03